
 

 

Lila’s Log:  Making Friends, Bringing Comfort, and Spreading our Lord’s Message 

 

 Fellow BSLC Members!  K9 Comfort Dog Lila here, with my November report. 

 

Did I say November?  Really?!?  As I’m typing this newsletter, the thermometer indicates  

that it’s 70 degrees outside. I’ll make this brief — I want to get outside and enjoy the 

unexpected warmth and sunshine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’m all for National Pet Prayer Day! 

 



 

 

 

 

So this is how my work week begins . . . . 
Just another day at the office — only this time there is a CAT to 
comfort! Very interesting . . . . 
And after the workday is through — Some R&R time in the glory of fall 
-- Ah-h-h . . . beautiful!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
And this is the way my life works: 



 

 

Duty calls for the visiting Comfort Dog at Willowbrook, but then I get to 

lie in the sun, relax, and enjoy the warmth.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Along with the beautiful weather, we had a bit of a scare, too: 
“Tornado warning! Proceed to a safe shelter.” 
We bring you this interruption to our Willowbrook visit while we gather 
in the hallway. 

 All in a day’s comforting!  

 



 

 

“ O Trinity of love and pow'r, 
Your children shield in danger's hour; 
From rock and tempest, fire, and foe, 
Protect them where-so-e'er they go.” 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hm-m-m-m . . . I sense a gentle breeze . . . And the scent of ripe apples . . . And the sound 

of leaves drifting to the ground (My keen Golden Retriever senses, you know).  So that’s all 

for now . . . Nature is calling me!  

 

 

 Yours in peace and comfort,  

                                            Lila 


